
 Dear Families, 

 I would like to take this opportunity to introduce myself. My name is David 
 Janicki-Howe, and I am honored to be the new principal of Kaegebein Elementary 
 School. I am eager to join the amazing community of teachers, staff, students, and 
 families that makes Kaegebein such a special place. 

 With 20 years of experience in education, I have spent most of my career teaching 
 grades 3 to 5. This past summer, I had the pleasure of meeting some of the 
 dedicated staff and amazing students from Kaegebein while serving as the summer 
 school administrator. These interactions only heightened my excitement about 
 becoming part of this wonderful community. 

 As I step into this new role, I am filled with enthusiasm for the opportunities ahead. I 
 am committed to fostering a positive and inclusive environment where every child 
 feels valued and empowered to learn. I believe that strong partnerships between 
 home and school are essential to our students’ success, so please feel free to reach 
 out and share your thoughts about what makes Kaegebein special to you and your 
 family. 

 I am excited to embark on this journey together and look forward to getting to know 
 each of you as the year progresses. Together, we can make this a fantastic year for 
 our students! 

 Warm Regards, 

 M�. How� 
 David Janicki-Howe, Principal 
 Kaegebein Elementary School 


